April Newsletter and End of the Year Program

We are coming down to the last five weeks of school for the year. Tuition is due on the 15th of April. This is the last tuition for the year. You will not owe in May. Please make sure that your account with us is up to date and paid in full by April 15th.

Now that the weather is warmer we will be trying to get outside to play on the playground. Please make sure that your child wears appropriate shoes and has some form of jacket or sweater if it is cool. Flip flops and sandals do not work well in the stones on playground.

We will be having a "Bring a Friend to class day," on May 2nd. Each child may bring one or two guest to class for the morning. The children will entertain their guest with songs. They will work together to create their own snack for their guest and work on craft activities together. We ask that guest be of adult age. Guest may arrive at 9:00 am with the children. The activities will last about 1 ½ to 2 hours.

We will be going to Reighard Park on May 7th. We will spend the morning in the park. Each child will need to pack a lunch and drink for this park day. We will also need a couple of parents to help us out on this day. If you would like to volunteer please let Mrs. P or I know. If it rains or park is too muddy we will have class at the preschool and go to the park on May 9th. May 9th is also our last day of class for the year. Please drop off your child at 9:30 am at the park on East Oak St. Pick up at the park at 11:00am.

May Activities:

Letters:

Letters X-x, Y-y and Z-z and their

phonetic sounds. Review of all letters.

Math:

numbers 1 - 20 and shape review.

Bible Story:

Jesus goes to Heaven, Jesus is always with

you.

Park Day

May 7th:

May 11 : 944

Last Day of School / Park rain date